Lutheran
Family Services
of Virginia

November 17, 2014

Mr, Adam Fletcher

City Planner

City of Harrisonburg

409 South Main Street
Harrisonburg, Virginia 22801

Dear Adam:

Please consider this letter our request to withdraw our organization’s “Application for Alley or Street
Closing” which was filed with the City of Harrisonburg. We have made the decision to proceed with
completion of the grounds improvement project at our Minnick School in such a fashion that the 14-foot
wide alley will not be impacted.

Thanks to you and your staff for your assistance with this project. Please feel frec to contact me should
you have questions or need additional information,

Very truly yours,

Lo nc?

David A, Pruett, CPA
Chief Financial Officer
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